



## Complaint - information request



16 December 2016 at 13:35

Dear Mr B

Thank you for your recent email in which you responded to my letter outlining the findings of my investigation in to your complaint.

It is clear that you are not satisfied with my response. The next stage of the process is that you may write to the Chair of our Trustee Board and ask them to look in to the matters you raise and the investigation of them.

You need to write to

Chair of Trustees
Onside Independent Advocacy
Williamson House
14 Charles Street
Worcester
WR1 2AQ

Marking the envelope Strictly Private and Confidential and For Addressee Only

In the meantime I would ask that you do not contact B S . There is an ongoing investigation in to the matters you raise and this is now the responsibility of the Onside management team and I would ask that any communication comes to me or to the Chair of our Trustee Board.

Thank you

Your sincerely

King Harman Chief Executive Onside

Sent from my iPad

[Quoted text hidden]